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Appeal of Tien Chau to a Correction Notice-Reinspection Complaint at 1846 HEWITT AVENUE.

Please see appeal letter sent on Monday, August 29, 2011.
Certified mail #7011-0470-0001-9928-3017.

August 10, 2011

[Enter Recommendation, with specific references to items in orders, deadlines and extensions]

WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of Tien Chau to a Correction Notice-Reinspection Complaint at 1846
HEWITT AVENUE, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of
City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council [recommendation], Now,
Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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